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Resolving the Eurozone Debt Crisis

Kiel Institute Policy Lunch at the Hertie School of 

Governance on Resolving the Eurozone Debt Crisis 

The Eurozone debt crisis is a massive threat to Europe’s 

common currency. The current economic downturn will 

further aggravate the problems. The Eurozone urgently 

needs convincing solutions. At the Kiel Institute Policy 

Lunch at the Hertie School of Governance, Jeromin 

Zettelmeyer and Stefan Kooths will present lessons from 

past debt restructurings and discuss their implications for 

the current situation in the Eurozone. They will also propose 

ways in which the Eurozone governance structure should be 

reformed. The talk will be chaired and moderated by Henrik 

Enderlein.

We hope to welcome you to what promises to be a 

stimulating discussion. 

The Kiel Policy Lunch at the Hertie School of Governance  

is jointly organized by the Kiel Institute for the World 

Economy and the Hertie School. This series aims at 

introducing innovative, solution-oriented, and practical 

policy proposals for important global challenges.

Invitation | 31 October 2011 | 12.30–1.30 p.m.

Venue: Hertie School of Governance | Friedrichstraße 180 | 10117 Berlin

Jeromin Zettelmeyer, Director for 
Policy Studies at the European Bank 
for Reconstruction and Development, 
Author of Debt Default and Lessons 
from a Decade of Crises

Stefan Kooths, Research Economist 
in the Forecasting Centre at the Kiel 
Institute, Berlin Offi ce

Chair and Moderation

Prof. Dr. Henrik Enderlein, Hertie 
School of Governance

Kiel Institute Policy Lunch at the Hertie School of Governance

Please note that a light lunch will be served during the 
event.


